
Visiting the U.S Customs and Border Protection Office 
 

 Foreign national visitors who enter the United States on a B2 visa or 
VWT cannot be paid for services or reimbursed for any expenses.  
We recommend instructing the foreign national visitor to visit the US 
Customs and Border Protection Office to have the visa stamp and I94 
changed to a B1 visa or VWB. 
 

 The U.S Customs and Border Protection Office is located at 300 
Jefferson Boulevard, Suite 106, Warwick RI.   
 

 The Office is open Tuesday-Thursday, 8:00am to 4:00pm 
 

 Call for an appointment:  401-732-6701 ext. 2014 
 

 Bring the following documents to the appointment:  passport, I94, 
and invitation letter from Brown which indicates the business nature 
of the visit to Brown. 

 

 For more information, visit the U.S Customs and Border Protection 
website. 

https://www.cbp.gov/travel/trusted-traveler-programs/global-entry/enrollment-centers/rhode-island

